
 

 

 

Ref: 1) Union Home Secretary, Government of India Order dated 1.5.2020 

2) Government of Maharashtra Order: DMU/2020/CR.92/DisM-1  dt.02.05.2020. 

 NOTICE 

 

Vide  above referred orders at Sr. no. 1 and Sr. no. 2 above from Government and India and 

Government of Maharashtra respectively, the lockdown has been extended for a further period 

of two weeks with effect from 4th May 2020. During the extended lock down period also, the 

following directions shall be applicable: 

 

 MERC shall continue its operations and online delivery of all its services, with all 

staff working digitally. 

 

 Only urgent matters shall be listed and urgency of a matter shall be decided by the  

Commission. Application for e-hearing of urgent matters may be submitted to The 

Secretary, MERC at secretary@merc.gov.in 

 

 The working of MERC from 18th May 2020 will be decided only after further 

review and subject to further directions from The Government of India and The 

Government of Maharashtra.  

 

(As approved by The Hon. Commission, MERC.)  

 

 
  


